Minutes
Meeting 27th March 2017
Present: Peter Warwick, Greg Wark, Carolynne Wark, Destiny Hutchin-Connor, Adeel bin Khalid, Sharon Commodore, Mabel Chen, Laura Burden, Alison Bausse, Jen Griffiths, Ahmad Hannouf, Sarah Dubois, Elise Burrows, Robert French, Shirley Revano, Leisel Chung, Tahlia McCabe, Jenna Nowlan, Karla Sewell, Hendrika Sharwood, Wil Wark, Tim Booker, Glenn Dick, Stephen Durbidge

Apologies: Gabriel Alalikin, Peter Sultana, Rana Karakus, Zoe Webb, Mathew Lu, Salma Germanos.
1. Welcome and apologies
2. Team entries update
3. Thank you for assistance at trial matches

4. Review of coach/manager duties

5. Working With Children –  a reminder for the couple of people yet to complete.  Applications MUST be lodged this week if not already done.  Coaches and managers who do not complete will be prevented from coaching
http://www.kidsguardian.nsw.gov.au/Working-with-children/Working-With-Children-Check/apply/apply
6. Team by team check – please check your team lists carefully
a. Please inform the secretary of players not turning up.
b. Please assist in collecting remaining fees, photos and POAs
c. Please direct all new enquires for registration to the secretary

d. U6, U9, U10, U12, U13, U14, U16, AAM can still take players.  All other ages are now full.
7. New on line systems – we broke into groups to practice
8. Newsletter
a. Managers are reminded that results and reports are required to the secretary by 6pm Saturday to allow the newsletter to be prepared and distributed Sunday.

b. When checking the draw please double check the newsletter against the appropriate association’s draw and notify the secretary immediately of any inconsistencies.  
9. Please inform the secretary if you are cancelling training for any reason.  
10. Setting up/dismantling fields – a reminder that the first team on each field needs to set it up.  For ¾ and full size fields allow at least 30 mins (that means arrive at game 60 mins before kick off) and allow 15 mins for mini fields (ie 45 mins before kick off)
11.  Fundraising – 

a. It was decided on the meeting that the annual lapathon will take place on May 2nd .  There will be no training that week.
12. Equipment – Any equipment that needed exchanging or sourcing was sorted out after the meeting
Greg Wark

Secretary

